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Abstract:  

David Lodge and I have accepted an invitation to join the next CILER proposal (Cooperative 

Institute for Limnology and Ecosystems Research) as a consortium partner institution with 8 

other Great Lakes US universities.  The CILER organization interact with the NOAA Great 

Lakes Environmental Laboratory in Ann Arbor and, if funded, provides Cornell 

researchers  opportunities for collaborations with NOAA, potential for grad student and 

postdoctoral fellowships, and a simplified way to receive NOAA grants.  The proposal will also 

include funding for workshops/meetings on specific topics for Great Lakes. University of 

Michigan continues to be the lead institution. But this is the first time Cornell is invited to join as 

a consortium partner, which perhaps is an indication of increased Cornell activities in the Great 

Lakes.  Being partners also allow us to have input into future research directions of NOAA (see 

the CILER research theme document). 
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